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Westside Subway Extension Project               

Media Relations has issued a news release announcing a second round of meetings for the Westside Subway Extension project Final EIR March 21-29.  Metro will provide feedback from its January community meetings, updates on the project’s ongoing geotechnical investigations, status of Station Area Advisory Groups, as well as project cost estimates and the status of the Century City station.

http://www.metro.net/news/simple_pr/Metro-hold-second-round-community-updat-subway/
LRV Procurement Update

Procurement released its tenth Request for Proposals (RFP) Amendment on March 4, 2011, providing further clarification of the technical specification requirements of the light rail vehicle (LRV).

Staff still awaits a response from the Federal Transit Administration concerning approval of the four unique solicitation elements that were approved by the Board for Local Jobs and Additional U.S. Component Content programs, a Metro managed DBE program, and local environmental rules for LRV production. In the absence of a formal response staff will evaluate two Alternate approaches; an unconventional approach with the four items until May 31, 2011, and a conventional path if no approval is obtained. The due date for all proposals remains April 11, 2011. 

Inquiries concerning this procurement during the blackout period must be directed to Victor Ramirez, Manager, Contract Administration, at (213) 922-1059, ramirezv@metro.net. 

Expo Construction Notice

This is the latest construction notice regarding temporary closures of Jefferson Boulevard, from La Cienega Boulevard to National Boulevard, to complete existing track removal and storm drain installation on Monday, March 7, 2011 through Friday, April 29, 2011 from 4:00 p.m. to 12:00 a.m. Monday through Friday.
Traffic Impacts: 
· Eastbound National Boulevard will be detoured to southbound Jefferson Boulevard, to eastbound Rodeo Road, to northbound La Cienega Boulevard and back to eastbound Jefferson Boulevard.

· Westbound Jefferson Boulevard will remain open with one lane of traffic and flaggers will be used to direct traffic around the work area as needed.

· Directional signage and electronic message boards will be used to safely direct drivers through the construction zones in order to minimize the disruption to traffic. 

· Local access will be maintained for all residents and businesses.

  
To view the complete notice, please click here.

http://www.buildexpo.org/pdf_uploads/cons_kyxtak1kdl.pdf


	

	








